
What's Happening at New Hope ?  

 

 

§ Today and next Sunday, December 13th, will be òMy Commitment Sundayó. This is when we 
ask all to be òCommitted to Giving God Your Best.ó  There are commitment cards available  
to be filled out and put in the basket. These cards are your commitment to give God your 
best ! 

 

§ The Youth Ministry is requesting that all who are interested in the Christmas Program  would 
please meet in the fellowship hall immediately after service. Thank You.  

 

§ This Saturday, December 12th, at 10:00 a.m. there will be a Leadership Workshop.  ATTN. 
MINISTRY LEADERS: The end of year packets are available in the office for pick up,  If 
you have not picked up your packet PLEASE DO SO TODAY!  If there are any dates to be 
put on the calendar for next year, this is where you will have the opportunity to do so. These 
packets  are to be turned in at the workshop. All leaders are required to attend this informa-
tional workshop. 

§ The Deaconess Ministry will be selling Cookies and Ice Cream in the fellowship hall after ser-
vice today. This is a fundraiser for the Mortgage payoff!  

 
§ During this season of giving The Women Of Virtue have begun collecting Pillows and Twin 
Size Blankets for ACCESS Womenõs Shelter. Please bring pillows and blankets in their origi-
nal wrapping and place them in the provided box  in the foyer.  Deadline for bringing pil-
lows and blankets will be this Tuesday, December 8th.  Thank you for your donations! 

 

§ The First Friends Ministry will have their last meeting of the year, this Thursday, December 
10th, at 6:00 p.m.  Your attendance is VERY important.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Sis. Judy Wright or Sis. Dawne Redick. 

 

§ Mortgage Payoff Burning 2017. We are asking every person for a $10.00 weekly contribution 
above their generous giving , toward the mortgage payoff burning service for 2017.  We are 
expecting this service in 2017 to be an exceptional celebration!  

 
§ NEW INFORMATION ACCESS! There is a new method for sending information to congre-

gation members and friends. Example: Bible Study cancellation. Simply text 
@nhbcakron to the number 81010 and you will be linked to our listing. Please add your 
full name so that we may identify you, as instructed.  Thank You!  
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